STATE OF GEORGIA
OFFICE OF THE
GOVERNOR ATLANTA

30334-0900
Roy E. Barnes

GOVERNCOR

Mr. Paul Hill 806
Thicket Way Decatur,
Georgia 30035

Dear Mr. Hill:

Thank you for yvour letter of November 15, 2000 requesting a meeting to discuss your suggestions
and ideas on how we can further improve the educational experience of Greorgia's children.
Unfortunately, my schedule will not allow me to meet with )/ou in person to discuss this very important
issue.

I have forwarded your correspondence to Mr. Ron Newcomb, my Assistant for Education, so that
he can have the benefit of your counsel. The issues that you raise in your letter are important ones, and
I would appreciate your sending him any additional detail on yvour suggestions. The address for Mr.
Newcomb is:

Mr. Ron Newcomb
Assistant to the Governor for Education
Office of the Governor
State of Georgia
115 State Capitol
Atlanta, Georgia 30334
Thank you for all that you do for Georgia's children. Your dedication and commitment to
excellence are to be commended. Please accept my best wishes for your continued success as a Georgia
educator.

sincerely,

Roy E. Barnes REBnyw
Cc: Ron N ewcomb



